## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



Timothy M. Keller, Mayor

March 20, 2018

Mark Goodwin, P.E. Mark Goodwin & Associates PO Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM, 87199

RE: Sage Ranch Subdivision Grading and Drainage Plan

> Stamp Date: 03/16/18 Hydrology File: M09D025A

Dear Mr. Goodwin:

PO Box 1293

Based upon the information provided in your resubmittal received 03/16/2018, the Grading and Drainage Plan is approved for action by the DRB on the Preliminary Plat and DRC Work Order approval.

Albuquerque

Just a reminder, this site currently shows more than 1 acre of disturbance is being proposed. An Erosion and Sediment Control Plan is required and has to be submitted to the storm water quality engineer (Curtis Cherne, PE, <a href="mailto:ccherne@cabq.gov">ccherne@cabq.gov</a>). Hydrology's approval for DRC Work Order Plans will not be given until the submittal of the ESC Plan.

www.cabq.gov

NM 87103

Also please provide an Agreement and Covenant per Chapter 17 of the DPM for detention pond prior to Hydrology's approval for DRC Work Order Plans.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3995 or rbrissette@cabq.gov.

Sincerely,

Renée C. Brissette, P.E. CFM Senior Engineer, Hydrology

Renée C. Bressette

Planning Department

